
PBHS would like to invite all potential new students
to our tour and orientation night. We are excited to:

• Show off our school
• Communicate all of our great programs
• Describe the transition from Grade 6 to 7
• Orient our new Grade 10 students to sr. high

If you have any questions prior to this night, please contact us at (403) 732-4404
and we will be pleased to help you out. See you on May 18, 2022!!

May 18,20
22

Open
Hous

e

Free Supper & Social

6:00pm-7:00pm

Tour & New Student orientation

7:00pm - 8:00pm

Sign up at: pbhs.ca/may18


